
APRIL 2023 
T I L L I C U M  E L E M E N T A R Y  P A C

UPCOMING 

DATES

Chair - Lisa Connell
Vice Chair - Lauralee Wood

Secretary - Cathy Hanan
Treasurer - Manjit Braich

VCPAC Representative - Lisa Gelling

2022/2023 PAC EXECUTIVE

STAY CONNECTED!



Join our parents Facebook group at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicu

melementaryschoolparentgroup 



Email the PAC at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 




Each year, the PAC works closely with school administrators and
teachers organizing fundraisers, events and activities that will

enrich the lives of the students at Tillicum. These efforts would
not be possible without the ongoing and dedicated support from
our school community. Each month we continue to expand our

roster of amazing volunteers and we are hoping to find a few more
as we start our planning for next year's executive. 



The election for Tillicum's PAC executive for the 2023/2024

school year will be held at our June PAC meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, June 14th and we are hoping YOU might consider

throwing your name in the hat.



Full descriptions of all positions along with a ton of useful
information can be found in the school's bylaws. 

Good Friday - No School

FRIDAY, APRIL 7TH

PAC Meeting - Begins Online @ 6:30 pm

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 12TH

Orders for our Spring Plant Sale
Fundraiser with Hilltop Greenhouses

can be placed via School Cash Online
until 12:00 pm on Monday, April 3rd.

Pick up will be in the gym on
Wednesday, May 3rd from 8:00 am to

9:00 am and 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm.

School Back in Session
Deadline for Spring Plant Sale @ 12:00 pm 

MONDAY, APRIL 3RD

SPRING PLANT SALE

BOTTLE DRIVE - SAT, MAY 27TH



Thank you in advance for saving your
empties and helping us spread the word.
Please contact the PAC if you would like

to volunteer for a shift on May 27th. 

Easter Monday - No School

MONDAY, APRIL 10TH

Early Dismissal & Student Led Conferences

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19TH

Student Led Conferences

THURSDAY, APRIL 20TH

MIYAWAKI FOREST PROECT



The PAC is beginning work on a
legacy project to plant a Miyawaki
forest at Tillicum. This project will

span the next couple of years and we
are looking for interested volunteers

to join our planning committee. If this  
is of interest to you, please email 

 wood.lauralee@gmail.com. 



https://www.earthliteracies.org/britis
h-columbias-first-miyawaki-forest 

Food for Fun

FRIDAY, APRIL 28TH

https://tillicum.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2018/11/Bylaws-for-Tillicum-School-Final.pdf
https://www.earthliteracies.org/british-columbias-first-miyawaki-forest
https://www.earthliteracies.org/british-columbias-first-miyawaki-forest

